www.kwEduFiles.com



دولة الكويت – وزارة التربية الإنجليزية الإدارة العامة للتعليم الخاص – التوجيه الفني للغة الإنجليزية امتحان الصف السابع – نهاية الفترة الدراسية الثانية 2017 / 2018 المجال الدراسي: اللغة الإنجليزية / الزمن: ساعتان / الامتحان في 5 صفحات المجال الدراءة: المفردات – الاستيعاب المقروء / الكتابة: القواعد – التعبير – التهجئة) خاص بالمدارس العربية الخاصة

I. Reading (30 MARKS)

A. VOCABULARY (16 MARKS) A- Choose the correct answer from a, b, c and d: (4 × 2= 8M)						
01. Nowadays, children can easily programmers from the internet.						
a) recycle	b) realise	c) contribute	d) download			
02. It's a	idea to use v	vater for producing	g electricity.			
a) polar	b) hidden	c) brilliant	d) tiny			
03. Clever pupils study their lessons and carefully.						
a) cheerfully	b) regularly	c) powerfully	d) curiously			
04. A /Anoften works in the sea, so he has to be a good swimmer.						
a) biologist	b) submarine	c) mayor	d) icecap			
B- Fill in the spaces with the suitable words from the list: $(4 \times 2 = 8M)$						
(earn /	heavily / image	aginative /	silver / take place)			
05. It always rains heavily in winter in many countries worldwide.						
06. People work	06. People work hard to earn money and have a good life nowadays.					
07. My old sister bought a beautiful ring made of silver.						
08 A good story	writer needs a lot	of skills and imag	ringtive thinking			

تابع/ امتحان الصف السابع (في مجال اللغة الإنجليزية) – نهاية الفترة الدراسية الثانية 2017 / 2018 – الصفحة الثانية الإدارة العامة للتعليم الخاص – التوجيه الفني للغة الإنجليزية

نموذج الإجابة

لمدارس العربية الخاصة

B. READING COMPREHENSION (14 MARKS)

Read the following passage then answer the questions below:

If you'd like to improve your English, one thing you can do is to build up your vocabulary. In order to do this, you have to practise a lot. But there are many effective ways. First of all, you should read a lot. You can read short stories, comics, newspapers and magazines depending on your English level.

As you read, you can try to guess the meanings of unknown words from the sentence. If you cannot, then look up the <u>definition</u> in a dictionary. English to English dictionary should be your first choice and keep the translator as last.

Another way of building vocabulary is to watch movies in English which will also help with knowing how to say words in English. Keep a vocabulary notebook to write down a few words each day. Keep in mind that you have to revise **them** regularly. In my opinion, to communicate with people all you need is words. Even if you just say the words one after another, people most likely will understand what you mean.

likely will understand what you mean.		
A) Choose the correct answer From a, l	www.kwEduFiles.com b, c and d: $(4x 2=8 M)$	
09. The best title for the passage would be	2	
a) English Dictionaries	b) Reading Stories	
c)Newspapers and Magazines	d)Building Vocabulary	
10. The underlined pronoun " them in the	underlined pronoun " them" in the third paragraph refers to	
a) magazines	b) unknown words	
c) few words	d) movies	
11. The underlined word "definition" in	the second paragraph means	
a) meaning	b) communication	
c) translator	d) level	
12. The purpose of the writer is to		
a) persuade the reader to speak in En	nglish.	
b) inform the reader that English is i	mportant. www.kwEduFiles.com	
c) convince the reader not to study E	English.	

d) tell the reader how to improve his English language.

www.kwEduFiles.com

تابع/ امتحان الصف السابع (في مجال اللغة الإنجليزية) – نهاية الفترة الدراسية الثانية 2017 / 2018 – الصفحة الثالثة الإدارة العامة للتعليم الخاص – التوجيه الفني للغة الإنجليزية لمدارس العربية الخاصة للمدارس العربية الخاصة

B) Answer the following questions: (3x2=6 Marks)

- 13. What can a person read to build up his vocabulary?

 He can read short stories, comics, newspapers and magazines.
- 14. How can watching movies help a person with his language?

This can help him with knowing how to say words in English.

15. Why should a person keep a vocabulary notebook?

To write down a few words each day and keep in mind that he has to revise them regularly.

II. Writing (30 MARKS)

A. GRAMMAR (9 MARKS)

16. A) Choose the correct answer: $(3 \times 1 = 3M)$

Everyday I go to school (in - by - on) bus. While the driver of the bus (sent - was sending - were sending) a message, an accident happened. I have been hurt, I (having - won't - didn't) go to school tomorrow. So, never send messages while driving.

B) Do as shown between brackets: $(3 \times 2 = 6)$

17. They are not from England, are they?

(Question tag)

18. This is my uncle. He lives in Hawally.

(Use: who)

This is my uncle who lives in Hawally.

19. I have to make a project this weekend.

(Make negative)

I don't have to make a project this weekend

التوجيه الفني للغة الإنجليزية	لل اللغة الإنجليزية) – نهاية الفترة الدراسية الثانية 2017 / 2018 – <u>الصفحة الرابعة ا</u> لإدارة العامة للتعليم الخاص –	ع/ امتحان الصف السابع (في مج	تاب
نموذج الإجابة		للمدارس العربية الخاصة	

B. WRITING (17 MARKS)

"Recycling is very important as waste has a huge negative effect on the environment Plan then write a paragraph 8 sentences about "Recycling":

The following guide words may help you:

(reuse / pollution / materials / reduce / energy / solutions)

www.kwEduFiles.com	Pre-writing Plan (2M)	
/	,	Pre-writing techniques (2)
		Exposition of ideas, paragraphing and number of sentences (12)
		Spelling and grammar (1) Handwriting
		(1) Punctuation (1) Total Mark
	Write your topic here (15M)	(17)

نموذج الإجابة

للمدارس العربية الخاصة

C - Spelling: (4 M)

Supply the missing letters: (4X1=4M)

- 1- My mother packs our luggage because we are going on a voyage.
- 2- She is a hard working student, her achievements are great.

End of Exam Good Luck